
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024  
Elections PEI releases new election information videos. 

Elections PEI is pleased to announce the release of an on-line video series called  
“Just a Moment with the CEO” at www.electionspei.ca   These videos were designed to 
help Islanders understand the processes of an election on PEI.  

It is not only during an election event Elections PEI receives questions about the electoral 
process, but year-round. This series of over 20 videos hosted by Chief Electoral Officer of 
PEI Tim Garrity, was created to address these questions. “We often get phone calls or 
emails asking what our job is or specific questions about elections. These videos answer 
those questions, individually, and each is less than a minute in length,” says Mr. Garrity.  

Some of the topics discussed in the video series include: What is the mandate of Elections 
PEI? How many people does EPEI employ to run an election? How are polling locations 
chosen? How does a Mail in Ballot option work? How are the Ballots designed? Who 
counts the marked ballots? And more.  

Mr. Garrity says “Elections PEI is open and transparent. We invite the public to view this 
series, on our website, to educate, and help settle any misunderstandings or mysteries 
about how an election is administered.” He adds “The videos are not limited to only the 
topics featured on our website. Our office will continue to welcome additional questions, 
or video topic suggestions.” The public can suggest future video topics by calling 1-888-
234-8683 or by email info@electionspei.ca. 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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